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CONFERENCE ON LANGUAGE AND COMMUNICATION DEVELOPMENT 
 

 The National Association of Special Educators, Inc. (NASEI) in cooperation with the 
Special Education Division, Bureau of Elementary Education (SPED-BEE) will conduct a 
one-day Conference on Language and Communication Development on March 18, 2012 
at the Legarda Elementary School, F. Fajardo St., Sampaloc, Manila. 
 
 The Conference aims to: 
 

1. update the teacher-participants on the trends and innovations on SPED 
with focus on language development; and  

2. update them on the current trends and strategies. 
 

The target participants to this activity are SPED teachers, administrators, NASEI 
members and supervisors.  

 
Each participant shall be charged a registration fee of One Thousand Pesos 

(PhP1,000.00) to cover expenses for meals, training kit and professional fee for local and 
international speakers.  The NASEI members will be given a discount. 
  

For more information, concerned participants may contact:  
 

Ms. Hospicia Sy 
Secretary, National Association of Special Educators, Inc. (NASEI) 
873 Miracle Building 2F, F.M. Jhocson Street, Sampaloc, Manila 

 Telephone No.: (02) 781-2378 (Legarda Elementary School) 
E-mail Address: phil_portage@yahoo.com  
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